
HB 1064 -- VETERANS

SPONSOR: Rehder

Beginning August 28, 2019, the Missouri Veterans Commission must
issue monthly vouchers to eligible veterans, as defined in the
bill, to be used for room and board at residential care facilities.
The value of the monthly voucher will be in an amount equal to the
average cost to house one veteran in a Missouri veterans' home for
one month.


